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Appendix 6 – Hertfordshire email invite to FE 

colleagues to planning live de-briefing 



Dear School and College Colleagues, 
 

Professionals Seminar 25 March 2014 - Preparing for Adulthood - SEND 
Reforms 

 
I am writing to invite you to take part in a SEND Pathfinder Preparing for Adulthood 
Professionals Seminar on the morning of 25 March 2014.  Please note that there are two 
place per school and college. 
 
The objective of the event is to gain your valuable input into the evaluation of the pilot activity 
which took place during the autumn term in preparing Education Health and Care 
Plans.  Understanding what worked well, what needs to improve and developing partnership 
working, is important as we continue to prepare for the conversion of Learning Disability 
Assessments. 
 
This event is designed to: 
 

 Draw on professionals experience  

 Gain feedback on the Planning Live events which took place during the autumn term, 
to achieve 20 completed Education, Health and Care Plans (which now sit alongside 
Statements).   

 Understand the benefits to young people in their preparation for life beyond school 

 Plan for the future, and how partnership engagement can support future activities. 
 
The event will take place in the Stevenage & Technology Centre (Bessemer Drive, 
Stevenage, SG1 2DX) and will run from 9.30 to 12.30. 
 
Please reply to Robert Higgin, Senior Support Officer, Services for Young People, Learning 
Difficulties and Disabilities, by emailing robert.higgin@hertfordshire.gov.uk. 
 
I look forward to meeting you at the event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Patricia Walker 
LDD Strategy and Commissioning Manager| Services for Young People| 
Hertfordshire County Council |Postal Point CH0022 | County Hall | Hertford | SG13 8DF | 
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